
Title I Spring PAC
Online

Thursday, April 13, 2023

In an effort to include ALL GES families, the Title I Spring Parent Advisory Council
meeting will be available online so that all GES parents can be a part of this important
group and share their input regarding our Title I program.

Please scan the QR code below to view the brief presentation and click on the button
links to view related documents and provide your feedback. Be sure to complete the
meeting evaluation once you have completed the presentation. Evaluations will be
accepted until 4/21/23. Meeting information will stay on the website throughout the
school year.

2023 Spring PAC Presentation QR Code

Spring PAC website:
https://ges.catoosa.k12.ga.us/title_i/meetings_and_events/spring_parent_advisory_council_meeting

Thank you for participating in the 2023 GES Spring PAC!

Title I Parent & Family Engagement 2022-2023 Marissa Watson, Parent Involvement Coordinator




